
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

   What’s happening in OSHC? 

 

Last week was Children’s Week, a nationwide celebration of children’s rights. As an 
advocate of children’s safety, Camp Australia educators made sure that the children 
were educated of their rights and assured them that their voices matter.  
  
We made sure that we did activities at OSHC to commemorate Children’s week as 
shown below; 
    

Monday    Tuesday    Wednesday    Thursday    Friday    

Bella painted 
Tony’s Pinky 
Finger for the 
Polished Man 

Campaign  

Gratitude 
Discussion: 
Why Good 
Shepherd 

Kids are so 
lucky!  

Empathy 
Exercise all 

week to raise 
awareness of 

childhood 
deafness 

Teach a man to 
fish! 

Discussion: 
Kid’s Solution 

to Poverty  

It takes a 
village to raise 

a child: 
Discussion 

Bracelets 

   
Last week, we raised awareness about the rights of the children whilst having fun. 
This week, we have some amazing activities planned in OSHC. Our timetable for this 
week looks like this: 
 

Monday    Tuesday    Wednesday    Thursday    Friday    

Cultural 
Diversity: 
OzAsia 
Festival  

Lanterns Shine 
Light to Guide 

our 
Path.Sounds 

Familiar?  

Remembering 
Lost Loved 
Ones on 

Hallow-Eve 
History:  

Lanterns Shine 
Light to Guide 

our 
Path.Sounds 
Familiar?    

Intro to Scrap 
Booking Fun 

 Thanks Spry 
Family 

 
We look forward to making new friends and sharing the fun activities we have 
coming up to you. 
 
Let Us Know How We Can Make Your Kids Smile 

Come and visit us in the program to get a sneak peak of all the fun we get up to in 
the program. You will also have an opportunity to meet the team and let us know 
how we can make your kids smile. 
     
To find out more about our program, view fees and to 
register, visit www.campaustralia.com.au and search for your school.  
  

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

